ONTARIGC FEDERATION
OF ANGLERS & HUNTERS

, gyt C s iyl ///
1O, Box 2800, 4601 Guthrie Drive, Peterborough, Ontario K9J81.5 /(;/L‘,{ . it 7 /{/, { { & /q /}'
Phoue: {705) 748.6324 o Fax: {705) 748.9577 o Visit: wwwotalhorg « Email: ofaberofah.org ' \

OFAH FILE: 420-S RECEIVED |
April 7, 2009
P APR 23 2009

TOWN OF MARKHAM |
CLERKS DEPT, J

S b o7und

Mayor Frank Scarpitti
Town of Markham

101 Town Centre Blvd.
Markham, Ontario

L3R 9W3
Dear Mayor Scarpitti:
Subject: Lake Ontario Atlantic Salmon Restoration Program

As you may know, the Lake Ontario Atlantic Salmon Restoration Program (L.O.A.S.R.P.) is a partnership
of over 50 organizations led by the Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters (O.F.A H.) and the Ontario
Ministry of Natural Resources (M.N.R.). Now entering its fourth year, we have made significant progress
in habitat restoration, education, stocking, and research and assessment, and are now seeing the first signs
of success -- returning adults to all three target streams and wild reproduction.

As one of the L.O.A.S.R.P. streams of focus is located within your jurisdiction, we would appreciate the
opportunity to provide you and your Council with a 15-minute presentation on the achievements and
successes of this program, the 12,000-year history of the Atlantic salmon in Ontario, and the positive
impact the program is having within our communities and watersheds.

This progress report will provide you and your Council with the information necessary to fully understand
and appreciate the fantastic work this program has initiated and compléted, and the numerous multi-
faceted partnerships that have been developed and strengthened as a result. It will also provide a forum
for questions to be answered and additional dialogue as required.

We would welcome the opportunity to provide the L.O.A.S.R.P. update at a scheduled Council meeting
during the months of April to June or September to November. We look forward to the opportunity to
meet with you and your Council. You will also be receiving invitations to our spring stocking events in your
community shortly, once dates and locations are confirmed.

Yours in Conservation,

Terry Quinfiey, PhD

Provincial Manager
Fish and Wildlife Services
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cc: Town of Markham Council Members
Deb Martin-Downs, Toronto & Region Conservation Authority
Ted Robinson
Chris Chubb
O.F.A H. Zones G and H Executive
Mike Reader
Greg Farrant
Lezlie Goodwin
Chrnis Robinson
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